
 

 

 

c/o Corporation Road Community Primary School | Corporation Road | Darlington |DL3 6AR 

T: 01325 376 719 | E: enquiries@lingfieldeducationtrust.com 

Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Nick Blackburn, FRSA 

 

15th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

After School Clubs 

 
We have been working on developing our offer of after school clubs following feedback from 

parents and carers. We are delighted with the breadth of clubs we are able to offer during the 

coming year. 
 

In order to manage this, all bookings will take place via the School Gateway app. We will be 

opening up the booking system two weeks before the start of the club. So for clubs due to start on 

8th April, the payment/booking system will open on Saturday 23rd March. With the system we have, 

we are unable to release the spaces at a specific time on a given date.     
 

The clubs for the half term are as follows: 
 

Day Rec KS1 KS2 

Monday  Multi – Skills (Main hall) 

 

Guitar Club (Y5 door) 

Tuesday Mystery Bag Club – Stories from different faiths (Y2 

door) 

Arts and Craft Club (Rainbow Room) 

Art Club (Y4 door) 

TTRS & Spelling Shed Club 

(Y5) 

Boxercise (Main hall) 

Wednesday   Netball (Main entrance) 

Football Y3 (Lunch hall) 

Choir (Y2 door) 

Thursday  Y2 Choir (Y2 Door) Forest School (Y2 door) 

Football Y4 (Lunch hall) 

Cheerleading (Main 

entrance) 
 

The above clubs will run for six weeks from Monday 8th April to Thursday 16th May 2024. Due to a 

Polling Day (2nd May) the Thursday clubs will run in the last week (23rd May). 
 

Bookings cannot be made once the clubs have started. Once a club is full, the option to pay for a 

specific club will disappear from the School Gateway App.  
 
 

The clubs will all run from 3.15 until 4.15pm. ALL children need to be collected at 4.15pm, if children 

are going to Parkway after a club, school must be notified. For children who are repeatedly 

collected late we will charge an additional session fee of £4.00.   
 

 

Information about the range of clubs on offer is available on the website - 

https://www.theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk/school-clubs/    
 

Thank you for your continued support with these clubs.  
 

Best wishes,   
 

Mr Hunter and Mrs Carter 

https://www.theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk/school-clubs/

